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Monday 25th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
RE: Forest School  
 
We are writing to you to let you know about a great new addition we are making to the Year 1 
curriculum! 
 
From Friday 13th October, we will be introducing Forest School for our Year 1 pupils.  
 
Forest school is a form of outdoor learning that will enhance children’s learning from the classroom, 
showing them how they can apply this learning to the world around us.  
 
We will be holding parent / carer information sessions on the days set out below. We are requesting 
that all Year 1 parents / carers attend a session as the children will be accessing Forest School on a 
fortnightly basis. Please indicate your preferred session and return the slip to your child’s class 
teacher by Friday 29th September.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms Kerr and Miss Gordon 
Forest School Leaders  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 1 Forest School  
 
Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 29th September  
 
Child’s name: …………………………………..……………………………….    Class: …………………………………….. 
 
 
Please tick to confirm which information session you can attend: 
 
Tuesday 3rd October – 9am      Tuesday 3rd October – 3pm  
 
Friday 6th October – 9.30am      Friday 6th October – 3pm  

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow 
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